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Minutes of a Work Session of 

The Board of Directors of the Ogden Community School District 

September 12, 2022 

 

I. CALL TO ORDER 

The Ogden Board of Education held a work session Monday, September 12, 2022 in the Middle 

& High School Library.  Members present included Pete Bergstrom, Leda Burton, Kelly Merritt, 

Pete Thomsen and Matt Van Sickle.  The meeting was called to order by President Van Sickle 

at 5:04pm.   

 

Others present were Superintendent Pam Dodge, Board Secretary Melissa Atwell, Ogden City 

Council, Emily Clausen, Melanie Olesen and Brenda Dryer. 

II. Property Discussion with City Council 

City Council shared with the board updates on their housing initiative. The School Board and 

Council discussed how the former Howe site property fits into their plans and how the two 

entities can continue working together for the continued prosperity of the town. 

III. ADJOURN 

There was no further business to come before the board for consideration.  Thomsen moved to 

adjourn.  Merritt seconded.  Motion carried 5-0.  President Van Sickle adjourned the meeting at 

6:31pm. 

Reports, documents and full text of motions, resolutions or policies considered at this meeting 

are on file in the Board Secretary’s Office. 

 

 

 

Matt Van Sickle, President      Melissa Atwell, Secretary 

     

 

 

 


